
SCHOOL GOALS: 

Goal 1: To foster an educated, responsible and reflective community of Digitally Literate Citizens. 

Goal 2: To increase student awareness, understanding and practice of healthy living. 
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Respect  Excellence Responsibility 
 

 We acknowledge and thank the Coast Salish Nations of Musqueam, Tsleil-Waututh 
and Squamish on whose traditional territories we teach, learn and live. 

 

 

Student Bulletin                                                         Date: Monday Sep 26th  ,2022 
Student First Aid:   

 
Sep 28 

Ms. Fulop 
 

MathChallengers:   
Do you like to solve math problems? Do you like to collaborate? Do you like to compete? Do you like to work as a 
team?  If the answer is yes, then MathChallengers is for you! Please come to Room #303 on Wednesday September 
28th at lunchtime for a short meeting to learn more. 

Sep 26 
Ms. Temple 

 

Calling all Improvisors!  
Are you interested in being a part of the Burnaby Mountain Improv Team?  
Come down to the Drama Studio on Monday, September 26th at lunch to hear all about it! 
 

Sep 29 
Ms. Ocenas 

PEAK Tutors needed!:  
The Learning Centre is looking for senior students to peer tutor in our after school PEAK program. The learning 
centre will be open from 3-4pm Monday to Thursday, and we are still looking for students who could volunteer one 
or two days per week for an hour. Volunteer hours can be tracked for community service. Please email 
Jill.Smith@burnabyschools.ca or Heather.Ocenas@burnabyschools.ca to let us know you are interested. 

 

Sep 29 
Mr. Rolph 

GRADE 8 REPS FOR STUDENT COUNCIL:  
Grade 8s, are you looking for a great opportunity to get involved at your new school, have fun, make a difference 
and get to meet a whole crew of amazing people? Student Council is looking for two dedicated grade 8s to 
represent your grade on student council. Information and application forms are now available from Mr. Rolph in 
room 213. Deadline to submit applications is Thursday September 29th. 

 

Oct 14th  
Ms. Reily 

 

MATH CONTESTS: 
Any students interested in writing math contests this year, please let Ms. Reily know so you can be added to the 
Team.  
On the Team you’ll find contest resources and sign-up information.  
To join, see Ms. Reily in person (room 307) or let her know by email (Jennifer.Reily@burnabyschools.ca). 
Our first contest will be the COMC on October 27, followed by the AMC 10 and AMC 12 on November 16. 
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